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LOCATION CHANGE December 14th, 6:00p - 8:00 pm at William & Robin Walters’ house, 853 Oxford.

Our annual Santa (original!!) is scheduled back for another visit to Waverly Park! If you have not seen Santa before, he
sings songs with the kids, reads them a story, hears their Christmas wishes of course and has his photo taken with them.
It really is a special time to remember!

Please feel free to bring cookies and your camera!

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions! If you've never been, this is an open house style, come whenever you
are able during this time frame.

--Sarah Reed slynncarnahan@hotmail.com
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